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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
I just changed the year on the header of this news-

letter to 2023—I am sure I won’t be the only one who has 
to re-write some checks because I put the wrong year on it.  
Let’s hope it isn’t too many. 

 
This year has passed in a blur, and I hope that your 

Advent season and Christmas was a blessed one.  As I 
write this on the threshold of a new year and all of the pos-
sibilities it may bring, I want to first take a moment to 
thank each and every one of you who have helped to make 
2022 a blessed year.  With each passing day, week, month 
and year, I find that I am truly grateful for the blessings in 
my life, not the least of which is my association with all of 
you, my Brother Knights.  Thank you! 

 
While on the subject, I want to thank those who 

were able to make it to the first annual Christmas Dinner.  
This was a beautiful event made even more special by the 
choir invited by Father Daniel.  The food from the Green 
Ladle was delicious.  It was great to relax and celebrate the 
joy of the season with Brother Knights, family and clergy.  
If you couldn’t make it this year, I strongly recommend it 
for next year! 

 
The Christmas Season is not quite over yet, though.  

In fact, in the Prince of Peace Parish, Father Daniel is cele-
brating the Holy Family this Sunday with the Consecration 
of the Holy Family.  We have our Knights of Columbus 
prayer cards for this and I am looking for a couple of vol-
unteers to help hand these out before mass.  Let me know if 
you can help. 

 
On Monday, January 2nd we will have a regularly 

scheduled Council meeting at 6:30 at OLR.  Unfortunately, 
I will be traveling and won’t be able to be there in person, 
but will be in spirit.  There is planning for the next Bean 
Supper as well as coffee & donuts, and the prayer service 
for the St. Joseph’s Icon, so please participate if you can.  

 
As I mentioned above, we will be hosting our pray-

er service for the St. Joseph’s Icon on Friday, January 13th 
at 6 PM.  This is open to all parishioners and I encourage 
everyone to bring a friend or family member.  I have partic-
ipated in this prayer service and it is a meaningful experi-

ence as we reflect on the Holy Family at this time of year 
and with the quiet leadership that St. Joseph let his family.   

 
Also in January will be a Degree Exemplification 

at the Basilica on January 15th at 12:30.  If you have a po-
tential candidate in mind, please bring his name forward as 
soon as you can so that we can vote on him and give him 
the opportunity to participate in this Degree Exemplifica-
tion. Even if you do not have a candidate in mind, I encour-
age you to join us for this event as our Chaplain will be 
participating to become a Knight of Columbus with us.   

 
I am afraid I am going to miss the next Bean & 

Casserole Supper as I will be attending the annual K of C 
Winter Meeting in Orono.  I expect I will have much news 
to share with you after returning from that event.  In the 
meantime, if you know of anyone that would like to con-
tribute casseroles or desserts, please let me know so that we 
can spread out the base a little and not have to call on the 
same people each month. 

 
Lastly, don’t forget about the monthly Holy Ro-

sary.  This month it will be at Holy Family at 6 PM.  Invite 
a friend! 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
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Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Jan 2—Council Meeting—OLR—6:30 PM 

 Jan 4—Holy Rosary—HF—6 PM 

 Jan 7—Bean Supper—OLR—4:30 PM 

 Jan 15—Degree Exemplification—BAS—12:30 PM 
 
 

Prayer Corner 
Prayer for the Holy Family 

 
Lord Jesus Christ, who, being made subject to 

Mary and Joseph, didst consecrate domestic life by 
Thine ineffable virtues; grant that we, with the assis-
tance of both, may be taught by the example of Thy 
holy Family and may attain to its everlasting fellow-
ship. Who livest and reignest, world without end. 
Amen.  

 

 Upcoming Degrees 

 The next District Degree exemplification will be 
January 15th at the Basilica after the 10:30 AM 
Mass (starting at approximately noon.  Candidates 
are encouraged to attend mass there and stick 
around for the exemplification). 

 
Birthdays This Month 

James Daigle 

Roger Plante 
 

Knights of the Month 

James Daigle—for his consistent and tireless sup-
port of the Council and the Church in all events such 
as the Bean Suppers and more. 

 

Family of the Month 

James and Mary Ingalls—for their spiritual guid-
ance and participation in church and Council events. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 

 william.weiss@kofc.org 

 

www.sabattuskofc.org 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com
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Council Officers 

CHP – Fr. Elaiyaraja Thaniel Adv. Xavier Michaud – 740-0794 
G.K. Robert Michaud – 740-6585 Lec. Alexandre Michaud – (207) 740-0685 
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Ch:  Dave Devoe – 333-2096 I.G. James Ingalls - 946-5982 
Rc: Rick Jensen - (207) 420-1338 O.G. OPEN 

F.S. Daniel D. Bouffard – 212-1699 Tru. 1. Maurice Lachapelle – 933-2902 
Treas. Justin Castonguay – 314-1793 Tru. 2. Mike Bolduc - (207) 841-3458 

 Tru.3. Ronald Tolini– 375-4865 
  


